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PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF GLENDALE 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all responsible agencies and interested parties that the City of 
Glendale, as Lead Agency, has prepared an Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration 
(IS/MND) pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) that evaluates the 
potential environmental impacts of the proposed project identified below.  The IS/MND indicates 
that the proposed project would not result in significant environmental impacts with incorporation 
of the prescribed mitigation measures. 
 
Project Title: Glendale Citywide Pedestrian Plan  
 
Project Applicant: City of Glendale, Community Development Department 
  
Project Location:  City of Glendale - Citywide, Los Angeles County 
 
Project Description: The Glendale Citywide Pedestrian Plan (“Plan”) is a long-term plan for 

Glendale with near term steps for action. The Plan will establish a 
comprehensive, centralized, and coordinated approach to improving 
pedestrian infrastructure, safety, and demand in Glendale. The Plan will 
make Glendale a safer, more pleasant, and more convenient place for 
walking.  

 
Review Period: The Initial Study and Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) 

are available for review and download on the Planning Division website 
http://www.glendaleca.gov/environmental.  To request a hard copy of the 
IS/MND, please contact Erik Krause at by calling (818) 937-8156 or email 
at ekrause@glendaleca.gov.  

 
 The public review period will begin on November 2, 2020 and 

conclude on December 4, 2020. 
 
Contact: Written comments should be received on or before December 4, 2020 at 

5:00pm.  Written comments should refer to the project by name and be 
emailed to ekrause@glendaleca.gov or addressed to: 

 
 Erik Krause, Deputy Director of Community Development 
 City of Glendale Community Development Department 
 633 E. Broadway, Room 103 
 Glendale, CA, 91206 
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